
HARTFORD ROTARY BULLETIN
November 3, 2022

“Imagine Rotary”

“Four Way Test – Is It The Truth? Is It Fair To All
Concerned?  Will It Build Goodwill And Better Friendships?

Will It Be Beneficial To All Concerned?”

UPCOMING MEETING DATES:

11/3/22 Club Meeting @ Noon. District Governor Mike Phillips
will be in attendance.  Program speaker - Josh Shoemann will
speak on the Washington County Crime Bill referendum.

11/16/22 Board Meeting @ 11:30 AM @ Berndt-Ledesma
Funeral Home

11/17/22 Club Meeting @ Noon.  Student of the Month
speeches

12/1/22 Club Meeting @ Noon.  Student of the Month speech

12/14/22 Board Meeting @ 11:30 AM @ Berndt-Ledesma
Funeral Home

12/15/22 Club Meeting @ Noon.  Student of the Month speech

Meeting Duties: Program, Sgt. at Arms, Greeter and
Chase the Ace Raffle

Find your name here.  If you can’t fulfill your responsibility, it’s your job to
get a substitute or trade.



--- Get Speaker Publicity Blank Form from Mary Brodzeller!! ---

November Birthdays - JoeDon Calhoun, Mark Lindborg, John
Spielmann, Dane Schepp, Irene Parker, Steve Volkert, Mark Wolbrink

Please remember that during your birthday month you are
expected to donate $10 to the birthday raffle or provide a
unique gift to be used for the raffle.

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE ROTARY MEETING
October 20, 2022

OPENING: Peter Wilk, filling in for Greg Ledesma, called the meeting
to order.  Bob Stumpner led the club in prayer.  Peter led the club in the
Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.   Peter asked each Rotarian to place $2
in the center of the table.



GREETERS REPORT: There were 21 members, exchange student
Haruto, students of the month Harsh and Taylor, Taylor’s Mother
Carrie, program speakers Jim Barrett and Jim Eden in attendance at
today’s meeting.

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH: Taylor gave a brief talk about her
accomplishments and future plans.

Taylor is currently treasurer of the HUHS Student Council, an officer on the
executive council for National Honors Society, the communication coordinator on
the executive council for H-Club, a 2023 School Board Student Representative.
She also serves as captain of the Girls Track and Field team and the Girls
Volleyball team.

Taylor received special recognition by receiving the Daughters of the
American Revolution Citizenship award, being named September HUHS Athlete of
the Month, being selected 2nd team all conference as a setter for girls volleyball
team, and being named the 2021 most improved athlete for volleyball.  She holds
the school record for the women’s track and field weightman relay, and the
volleyball school record for total career assists.  Taylor has done an extensive
amount of community service through H-Club, National Honors Society, and by
serving as the executive chair for the charity committee on Student Council.

Taylor plans to attend college and pursue a major in Biomedical Sciences
on the Pre-Dental plan.

EXCHANGE STUDENT REPORT: Haruto played his last soccer game
for HUHS this past week.  He enjoyed the experience.  He also sang in
his first choral concert at the high school recently.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Greg highlighted the upcoming programs and events for the
club.
Peter presented Hartford Rotary Student of the Month Taylor with a
four-way-test medallion.

At the October 19th board meeting, the board approved the
membership proposal form and 1st reading for Cheryl Eskridge as the
newest member of the Hartford Rotary Club.  The 2nd and 3rd
readings will be done via email.  If there are any objections to having



Cheryl as a member of the Hartford Rotary Club, please contact Greg
Ledesma.

Janean Handel reported that so far 79 tickets have been sold for the
craft beer walk fundraiser scheduled for October 22nd from 2 - 6 PM.

Jim Bohn reported that the Vision House is on schedule.  The outer
walls are almost done.  The plan is to have the trusses go up the 1st week
in November.

Dana Osmasnki passed around the signup sheet for the Santa Hosting
project.  She is looking for 2 or 3 Rotarians to volunteer their time
hosting Santa in the Link Building on the following dates.  November 26
from 1-3 PM, December 3 from 1-3 PM, December 9 from 4-7 PM,
December 10 from 1-3 PM, and December 17 from 1-3 PM.  Ron Schlitt
will be sending out a followup email to solicit volunteers to cover the five
dates.

PROGRAM:  Jim Barrett and Jim Eden presented a program on the
November 8th Moraine Park Technical College referendum.  Moraine
Park serves 12,000 students and issues over 2,000 degrees annually.  The
campus needs more space to train for the growing demand for new jobs
in healthcare and manufacturing.  The $55 million referendum covers
four key areas.

● Advanced Manufacturing and Trades expansion at the Fond du
Lac Campus - $13.7 million

● Manufacturing, Automation and Robotics Lab expansion at the
West Bend Campus - $18.5 million

● New Construction of Fire Training Facility - $9.3 million
● Health and Human Services facility expansion at the Fond du Lac

Campus - $13.3 million

The projected tax impact is $21.00 per year per $100,000 property
value.

BIRTHDAY RAFFLE: Dana Osmanski was the lucky winner of today’s
Birthday raffle.



ATTENDANCE REPORT:  There were 21 Rotarians, 3 students and 3
guests in attendance at today’s meeting.

SERGEANT AT ARMS REPORT: No report

CHASE THE ACE OF SPADES RAFFLE: Mike Mally won a lottery
ticket and had a chance to win the pot but drew the Seven of Spades.


